

MEDIA RELEASE

Inquiry into the implementation, performance and governance of the National Disability Insurance Scheme in the ACT
Extension For Public Submissions

The Standing Committee on Health, Ageing and Community Services announced today that it is extending the period for interested parties to submit written submissions to the Committee regarding the Inquiry into the implementation, performance and governance of the National Disability Insurance Scheme in the ACT.

The new date for submissions to be received is Friday, 30 March 2018. 

The Committee intends to hold a public hearing following this date. If you would like to appear before the Committee, please indicate that in your written submission for the Committee to consider.

The terms of reference for the inquiry are available on the Committee’s website at http://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/standing-committees-current-assembly/standing-committee-on-health,-ageing-and-community-services. 

For further information or to lodge a submission please contact the Committee Secretary, 
Ms Kate Harkins on (02) 6207 0524 or by email at: LACommitteeHACS@parliament.act.gov.au
STATEMENT ENDS—Thursday 4 January 2018
Civic Square, London Circuit (GPO Box 1020) Canberra ACT 2601 
T (02) 6205 0127  F (02) 6205 432  E committees@parliament.act.gov.au  W www.parliament.act.gov.au

Printed on 100% recycled paper
Page 2 of 1

